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FLOWER SHOW VOLUNTEER FAQ 
www.PHSonline.org/the-flower-show  

  

DATES AND HOURS   
 
What are the Show dates and hours?  
The 2022 Philadelphia Flower Show will run from June 11 – 19, 2022  
The hours are: 
 
Saturday, June 11 – Saturday, June 18: 10 am – 8 pm   

• No guest entry after 7:30pm 
• 9am entry for PHS members 

Sunday, June 19: 10 am – 6 pm 

• No guest entry at 5:30pm 
• 9am entry for PHS members 
  

Re-entry on your existing ticket is not permitted at this year’s Show.  

 

 

TO VOLUNTEER 
 
How do you view and sign up for Flower Show shifts?  
Please go to http://flowershow.phs.volunteerhub.com.  
  
Do volunteers get free parking?   
Yes. Volunteers will get free parking at the Navy Yard in the ‘S’ lot on the day they volunteer. From the 
‘S’ lot in the Navy Yard, a free shuttle will be provided to the Show. Here is the address for that parking 
lot: 7012-7096 League Island Blvd, Philadelphia, PA 19112.  
  
Can you volunteer as a group?  
Yes. Please email volunteer@pennhort.org.  
  
What age do I have to be to volunteer?  
We are happy to welcome volunteers as young as 14 to the Flower Show! Volunteers aged 14-15 need 
to be accompanied by a parent. Volunteers aged 16 and 17 will need to have a parent’s 
acknowledgement of the PHS Covid-19 and General Waiver, which can be acknowledged while signing 
up for any in-person shift at http://flowershow.phs.volunteerhub.com.  
 
Do volunteers have to pay for a ticket on the day they volunteer?  
No. Each volunteer will receive an e-ticket for the day they volunteer. Each volunteer will also receive an 
extra ticket for any day to come back and enjoy the Show or they can choose to give it to someone else. 
  
Will volunteers have to be vaccinated before volunteering?  
PHS volunteers are required to be fully vaccinated against Covid-19: two doses of an approved two dose 
vaccine or one dose of an approved one dose vaccine. If you already have a VolunteerHub account, the 
next time you sign up for an opportunity, it will ask you to upload proof of vaccination. If you are 
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creating an account, it will ask you to upload proof of vaccination before your account is fully created. If 
you have any questions or concerns about complying with this requirement, or would like to request an 
accommodation, please contact Rachel Cieri (rcieri@pennhort.org). 
 
Is there required training for Flower Show volunteers? 
Yes. There is a required training for volunteers for the 2022 Flower Show. It will be a pre-recorded 
virtual training that will be sent via email in May. 
 
Can I leave my belongings somewhere when I volunteer?  
It is not encouraged, and the area that the belongings will be in will not watched. We recommend small 
bags that you can keep on you during your shift. 
 
How long are typical volunteer shifts?  
They are around 3 hours.  
 
Can I volunteer with a friend/group?  
Yes! If you are volunteering with a group, please have your group leader email volunteer@pennhort.org. 
If you are volunteering with a friend, please sign-up individually for the same shift and time slot on 
VolunteerHub http://flowershow.phs.volunteerhub.com  
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